WRA Report Oct 2024

I am pleased to announce that the WRA is now up and running with the amount that we need, and is all going well so far.
We had major problems with Natwest taking people off and adding new, however that has now been resolved.
We had a lovely trip to Romford Dogs on the 5th October which was a total success, along with the knit and stitch show at Alexander Palace on the 12th October. Minus alot of pennies. 
Our games afternoon on the 16th October was a flop with only one person attending. Not sure what we will do moving forward. We have our Halloween party coming up on the 26th October which I hope people will enjoy
Our visit to the CVST has opened a few doors for us which we have taken on board. They were a great help and are trying to find us extra help. Fingers crossed.
We signed up Richard Elkins who unfortunately due to other commitments left after one meeting. 
However the WRA are sticking together to bring the community of Weeley and surrounding areas some entertaining events in the future. 

